Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 8:22 AM
To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] NE 170th st. rezone

From: Craig Lawrence <kegman@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 10:22 PM

To: council@shoreline.wa.gov; Steve Szafran <sszafran@shorelinewa.gov>; Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>;
CMO <CMO@shorelinewa.gov>; Rachael Markle <rmarkle@shorelinewa.gov>; Will Hall <whall@shorelinewa.gov>; Doris
McConnell <dmcconnell@shorelinewa.gov>; Jessica Simulcik Smith <jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov>; CRTeam
<CRTeam@shorelinewa.gov>

Cc: saveshorelineneighborhoods.gmail.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NE 170th st. rezone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

It has just come to my attention that Irons Brothers Construction has been illegally doing business in a
residential neighbourhood and are currently seeking a rezoning of 1510 & 1517 NE 170th st. | am opposed to
the proposed Comp Plan Amendment and Rezone of Residential to Business at 1510 & 1517 NE 170th St.,
Shoreline, WA.

In addition to my opposition to a rezone of residential property to business, | am disgusted with their wilful
and flagrant disregard for the law. As a licensed general contractor they would have known what they were
doing was illegal and if they didn't they are possibly incompetent.

| feel a rezone would reward a company that has violated the law and set a precedent that would be harmful
to the City of Shoreline residents.

Craig Lawrence
1879 NE 170th St
Shoreline, WA

206-832-9843



